
Fall 2000 CEPP Meeting #6

25 September 2000
UWW Conference Room

Attending:  Adam Abramovitz, Sue Bender, John Brueggemann (chair), Pat Fehling, Pat
Oles, Lary Opitz.  David Domozych and Jon Ramsey attended the opening of the
meeting.

The meeting was called to order at 1:35 PM on 25 September 2000 in the UWW
Conference Room.

1.  John Brueggemann suggested that we explore alternative meeting times on 



6. The next regular CEPP meeting will be in the UWW Conference Room on Monday,
October 2nd, 2000 at 1:30 PM.  There will be an additional meeting scheduled at
12:00 PM on Friday, October 6th (room to be announced) to discuss the faculty
meeting that afternoon.

7. The meeting was adjourned at 2:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted by Lary Opitz


